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DATE: November 6,2012 

TO: Ann Cole, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk .t C;.----­
FROM: Michael T. Lawson, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel 

RE: 120053-EM - Complaint of Bradford County School District against the City of 
Starke. 

Please associate the attached documents with the above referenced docket file. 
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Michael Lawson 

From: John Cooper Uohn@johnscooperpa.com] 

Sent: Thursday, November 01,20122:44 PM 

To: 'William E. Sexton' 

Cc: Michael Lawson 

Subject: RE: 120053-EM - PSC - Bradford School District vs. City of Starke, Florida 

Will/Mr. Lawson: We are not going to object to moving this matter to the December/January docket. 

John Cooper 
School Board Attorney 

From: William E. Sexton [mailto:wesexton@brownandsextonlaw.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 31, 2012 4:49 PM 
To: mlawson@psc.state.f1.us 
Cc: 'John Cooper' 
Subject: 120053-EM - PSC - Bradford School District vs. City of Starke, Aorida 

Good afternoon, Mr. Lawson: 

Please accept this email on behalf of the City of Starke as our formal request that the Public Service 
Commission continue the Agenda Hearing from the November hearing date to the December or January 
hearing date, whichever is sooner. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request and please let me know if you have any additional 
questions or concerns regarding this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Will Sexton 

William E. Sexton 
Attorney and Counselor at Law 

BROWN & SEXTON 
A ttorneys at Law 
486 North Temple Avenue 
Post Office Box 40 
Starke, Florida 32091 
Telephone (904) 964-8272 
Facsimile (904) 964-3796 
Email wesexton@brownandsextonlaw.com 

This electronic message is from the Law Offices of Brown & Sexton and contains information which is confidential and privileged. If you 
believe you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of this electronic message or its contents 
is prohibited. If you have received this electronic transmission in error, please immediately notify me by telephone at (904) 964-8272. 
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